
Hello Norton, 

Hope you're well.   Thank you for your email updating me on this, that's great news on both 
fronts! 

I have now decided on Saturday 29th November as the date for the litter pick, but in case of bad 
weather on that day think it would also be good to say to people that they can do the litter pick 
on the Sunday too. Then we can organise the litter collection for either the Sunday evening or 
Monday at some stage. Let me know if you think this makes sense?  

I am now going to start working on all the advertisement materials and get that google drive 
shared folder set up so that I can put all the organisation documents and guidance in it by end of 
the month, to then start publicising the event on Sunday 5th October.I will put some fliers up 
around that date or the weekend after! 

Thanks, 

xxxxx 

  

------ Original Message ------ 
From: norton.mahy@ashwell.gov.uk 
To: xxxxxxxxx  Cc: clerk@ashwell.gov.uk; deputyclerk@ashwell.gov.uk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9th 2025, 17:52 
Subject: Organising a litter pick in Ashwell 
 

Hello xxxx 

It was good to talk last night.  A quick update: 

• I ran into PCSOs Chris Brabrook and Hannah Moss this morning.  They said there would 
be no problem with displaying signs alerting road users to the presence of litter-pickers 
(just as long as you don’t obstruct the highway to the extent that road users can’t 
pass).  It would be a good idea to let them both know when a pick is about to take place, 
contact details in the Yearbook. 

• The Parish Clerk has added an information item about litter-picking to the Agenda for the 
next Parish Council meeting (1-Oct), noting that a group will be at work sometime in the 
autumn and that this is not a Parish Council driven initiative.  We will no doubt take the 
opportunity to thank you for stepping forward and your willingness to help the village. 

Best wishes, 

Norton 
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